
To: The Hawai’i State House of Representatives Committee on Housing
Re: HB 741

To: The Honorable Representative Cabanilla and the members of the committee:

 Aloha,
 The Community Alliance for Mental Health along with United Self Help supports HB
741. We feel that this step is necessary to address the dearth of affordable housing which
plagues our state.

 Mahalo,
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